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Get Your Photos on the NJSFWC Facebook Page! 
 
Summer is almost here, and our clubs are winding down a bit. But we still always do 
things during the summer, whether it’s having a social time, stuffing stockings for 
veterans, participating in community fairs, parades, and events, or other projects. 
 
Even if you have your own club Facebook page, the NJSFWC Facebook page is a 
place to get your photos posted to get a little more publicity coverage for your club and 
let other clubs know what you’re doing. So here’s how to send your photos in for 
posting: 
 
EMAIL YOUR PHOTOS TO facebook@njsfwc.org. BE SURE TO INCLUDE A 
CAPTION! Describe what’s happening in the photos, and don’t forget your club name! 
Try to choose the very best photos, ones with people in them! And please, only a few 
photos, maximum of 5 per post. 
 
Our Facebook Scheduler will post them on the NJSFWC Facebook page in the order 
they are received. If you don’t see your club post right away, just be patient. At times it 
might take up to two weeks because of other posts received and scheduled. 
 
That’s all there is to it! And be sure you are following NJSFWC on Facebook! Just 
go to https://www.facebook.com/njsfwc and click “Like.” 
 
Looking forward to seeing all your club events, and have a great summer, everyone! 


